
Tanimarah Ridge Development 

The Village of Dane Board of Trustees approved the annexation of 23 acres of land south of 

Capitol Valley Estates.  This new development will be called Tanimarah Ridge.  The Board 

of Trustees, the Plan Commission, the Public Works Department, and the Clerk’s Office are 

working closely with the developer, Don Tierney to accomplish all that needs to take place 

before the actual division of land into lots can begin. 

 

The Planned Unit Development being proposed has the potential of 55 new houses. These 

lots and homes will have their own yard setbacks, variances, and other items that will apply 

only to this development.   

 

Houses built on this parcel of land will be in the Village of Dane and residents of school age 

will attend the Lodi School District. 

 

If you have any questions, about this topic, please feel free to contact a Board Trustee or the 

Village Clerk’s Office.  

 

         


